
From:  
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 2:44 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Opposing High Density Hillcrest Parking Lot Buildings 

 
 

 City Files: D01-20009 and D02-20018 

City Planner: Doris Cheng 

 

I would like to have it on record that I believe high density 26 and 29 storey buildings are 

inappropriate for within the Hillcrest Mall parking lot in Richmond Hill.  
 

Low rise buildings would be more appropriate. However, I do not believe any building is 

appropriate for this space. The space should be left as is. This brings added traffic, 

pollution, noise pollution, and hurts our wildlife including birds.  
 

Furthermore, high rise buildings are inappropriate during a pandemic. This promotes high 

density, which we should be moving away from at this time. 
 

Furthermore, I understand this would be a rental building. There are many rental units in 

Richmond Hill that are already available, and are sitting empty for months on end. This 

building does not benefit Richmond Hill residents. It only benefits the company that 

owns Hillcrest, and we should have enough of a brain to say, “no”. 
 

I would like to request my personal information be removed when submitting my written 

comments as per the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 

R. S. O. 1990 c. M.56. However, I do want my comments to be made available to the 

public. 
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